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   News of the Week! 

Poetry Competition Winners 

A big congratulations to our Pet Poetry competition winners for their 
fantastic entries and poems all about different animals. Well done to 
Ellis in Year 1, Ava in Year 2, Robyn in Year 3, Eleanor in Year 4, Elliot in 
Year 5 and Noah in Year 6! 

Thursday 15th May—Sandiway Chicken Shack 

On Thursday 15th May, Mark in the kitchen is treating us all to a 

tasty lunch—Chicken Shak Thursday, with fruit mocktails, to order 

please go to School Gateway .    

        Sandiway Chicken Shack 

Chicken Goujons, nuggets & dipper  

Or 

Quorn dippers & nuggets 

Served with French fries, beans and 

southern fired chicken gravy 

Salad bar full of compound salads & 

sauces 

Followed by  

Chocolate chip cookies & cream or 

Fruit cocktail  

Drink of the day—Fruit Mocktail  



Weekly attendance   
w/c 28/04/2025 
 
Reception - 95.86% 
Year 1   - 99.67% 
Year 2  - 98.33% 
Year 3  - 99.31% 
Year 4  - 96.3% 
Year 5  - 98.62% 
Year 6  - 97.6% 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to Henry (Rec), Sebbie (Y1), Henry (Y2), Harry (Y3), Amelia G 

(Y4), Joshua, Evelyn and Esme  (Y5), Nathan (Y6), Amelia and Wilf (Mr 

A’s Club),  Henry (Office), (Club), Attendance—Fran, —who all won 

headteacher Awards for showing ownership on Friday 1st May 2025. 
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Times Tables Rockstars! 

Thankyou for your continued support and encouragement in engaging your children with the Times Tables 
Rockstars game. It has been incredible to see so many pupils actively participating and enhancing their 
times tables skills through this enjoyable and interactive platform.   

Your involvement has played a vital role in fostering their enthusiasm and dedication, and we are truly 
grateful for your partnership in this educational initiative. 

At the same time, we would like to kindly remind families of the importance of maintaining a healthy bal-
ance when it comes to screen time.  

While Times Tables Rockstars is a valuable educational tool, we recommend that children limit their screen 
usage to reasonable periods and avoid engaging with the game late at night or immediately upon waking. 
This is essential in promoting healthy habits, supporting their overall well-being, and ensuring that they get 
adequate rest. 


